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June 27, 2013
 
Honorable Jerome Horton and Members
c/o Ms. Sherrie Kinkle
California State Board of Equalization
420 N Street
Sacramento, California 94279
 
Re:  Interested Parties Process-Representative Period for Certificated Air Carriers and Scheduled Air
 Taxi Operators
 
Dear Chairman Horton and Members:
 
Southwest Airlines Co. respectfully requests that the Board maintain the current representative
 period designation-the second full week of January.  The current representative period offers the
 best solution, plus it is closer to the lien date.  In addition, it is used in other California State Tax
 calculations.  Any proposed alternatives would adversely affect and complicate both property tax
 and income tax.
 
Again, we urge the Board to maintain the current representative period.
 
Sincerely,
  
John S. Dritt
Acting Director State & Local Taxes
Southwest Airlines Co.
2702 Love Field Dr.
Dallas, TX 75235
 
 

******* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE *******
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 privileged and confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If
 the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
 reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its
 attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
 notify the sender immediately and delete this message from your system. Thank you.




